
Ham  radio  experts  to  teach
rookies
The Sierra Nevada Amateur Radio Society is putting on a field
day June 23 for people to learn about amateur radio.

It will be at the northwest corner of Wedge Parkway and Whites
Creek Lane, across from the South Valleys Library in Reno
starting at 11am.

The goal for the day will be to make radio contact with as
many other hams as possible.

For  information,  contact  Peter  DeBay,  KE7VSR,  at  (775)
225.1653 or peterdebay@aol.com.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/06/ham-radio-experts-to-teach-rookies/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/06/ham-radio-experts-to-teach-rookies/

